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Mr. E. R. Franklin Certified Mail
Vice President and Secretary Return Receipt Requested
Eaton Corporation Claim No. 7002 2410 0005 0647 8574
1111 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Mr. Franklin:

REVISION OF MONITORING AND REPORTING PROGRAM UNDER GENERAL NATIONAL
POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM AND WASTE DISCHARGE
REQUIREMENTS – EATON CORPORATION, FORMER EATON FACILITY, 31717 LA
TIENDA DRIVE, WESTLAKE VILLAGE, CALIFORNIA (NPDES NO. CAG994004, CI–8640)

Thank you for your letter dated May 25, 2005, requesting modification of your Monitoring and
Reporting Program for the above-referenced facility.  In our letter dated January 8, 2004, we
authorized you to discharge wastewater generated from the groundwater cleanup project under
Order No. R4-2003-0111, General National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System and Waste
Discharge Requirements for Discharges of Groundwater from Construction and Project
Dewatering to Surface Waters in Coastal Watersheds of Los Angeles and Ventura Counties
which also serves as your NPDES permit.

We have reviewed the information you have provided.  The analytical data indicate that you have
consistently shown compliance with the permit’s effluent limitation for pH, TDS, sulfate, chloride,
nitrogen, boron, copper, nickel, settleable solids, sulfides, phenols, residual chlorine, and MBAS.
Therefore, the monitoring frequency for these constituents has been reduced from monthly to
quarterly. Enclosed is the revised Monitoring and Reporting Program No. CI-8640 that replaces
your existing Monitoring and Reporting Program.

When submitting monitoring or technical reports to the Regional Board per these requirements,
please include a reference to "Compliance File No. CI-8640 and NPDES No. CAG994004", which
will assure that the reports are directed to the appropriate file and staff.  Also, please do not
combine other reports with your monitoring reports. Submit each type of report as a separate
document.  All monitoring reports should be sent to the Regional Board,  ATTN: Information
Technology Unit.

If you have any questions, please contact Raul Medina at (213) 620-2160.
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Sincerely,

Jonathan S. Bishop
Executive Officer

Enclosures

Revised Fact Sheet
Revised Monitoring and Reporting Program No. CI-8640

cc: Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permit Section  (WTR-5)
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services, Division of Ecological Services
NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service
Michael Lauffer, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board
California Department of Fish and Game, Marine Resources, Region 5
California Department of Health Services, Environmental Branch
Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works, Waste Management Division
Los Angeles County, Department of Health Services
City Manager, City of Westlake Village
Allen Blodgett, URS Corporation, Santa Ana Office


